
 

 

Ref: Sportsday/BB 
 
 
24th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Nursery Sports Day 
 
Children in nursery will be participating in sports day on the following days: 
 
 Thursday 27th June 9.30 – 10am AM Nursery 
 Wednesday 3rd July 2:30 - 3pm PM Nursery 
 
Children will need to wear PE kit on this day.  
 
Please remember that sports day is weather dependent, but we will endeavour to give as 
much notice as possible if it is not going ahead.  
 
Parents will be asked to make their way to the field through the library door. Staff will be on 
hand to direct you through from 9.20am on Thursday 27th June and 2.20pm on Wednesday 
3rd July. You will be asked to sign in against your child’s name. Children will be dismissed as 
normal at the end of the day on Wednesday 3rd July. 
 
We will provide some benches, but you may prefer to bring your own picnic chairs or 
blanket for the field area. You may take photographs, but please only capture your child.  
Please remember that photographs and videos of children should not be posted on social 
media sites without a parent's permission. 
 
Please remember to apply sunscreen to children before they come to school. Please send 
your children with sun hats if the weather is warm and please ensure that all the children 
bring water bottles with them.  
 
This will be a fantastic way for children to have some fun while competing for their houses 
and supporting their peers. We do hope all children enjoy themselves at sports day. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 

 


